
I have been checking the progress of sign-up for Bull Ride Mania on November 19, 2016. I am pleased to note that Aaron 

Menzer, Ted Neal, Andrew Zelinski, Allan Jespersen, Kyle Junk, Doug Wentz and Bob Nease are currently signed to 

work. At rehearsal last week I made an announcement/plea for 2 additional workers to help staff the beer portables that 

Aaron and I are each managing as RAMP certified. In fact Aaron made it a friendly contest to see which of us  

would have the most sales, singing and fun. No replies as yet. I intend to make phone calls and send individual invites to 

fill the vacancies. We need at least two additional workers/volunteers for Bull Ride. I plan to remind singers this 

coming rehearsal that we also need funds from the Farmshow for Operating Expenses, 

i.e. salaries to run this Chorus. Members are expected to volunteer! 

 

I picked up parking passes on Friday so that I can distribute at Monday's rehearsal. That is a great relief from Ashley at 

Centerplate. It made it much easier to have 

the passes before they last rehearsal before an event. 

 

I attended the Central Pennsylvania Gay and Lesbian Chamber of Commerce hosted by Reiki by Rickie. I took a poster 

and postcards which Rickie allowed me to 

display. At the 30 Second Speeches I introduced myself as singer and HGMC Board member along with Ted Neal, HGMC 

singer and Board Secretary and HGMC President Aaron Menzer. 

I handed him a postcard with concert dates and asked him to speak about our upcoming concerts. 

 


